February 1, 2016

Dear Mayfield Residents,

I would like to review some of the projects that Mayfield has been doing. This past summer we
completed rebuilding the drainage along our streets and resurfaced our roads. We were able to complete this
project with 100% grant money we received from the Community Impact Board (CIB). The project was
completed under budget, which has opened the door for the town to complete a sidewalk along the highway
by the Mayfield Subdivision. We will also be able to modify the sidewalks in the subdivision so they are
wheel chair accessible. Councilman Eric Peterson has been the Councilman over the streets. The cemetery
records have been reorganized and the cemetery is undergoing needed beautification and maintenance projects
under the leadership of Councilwoman Faatz.

We appreciate the service of Councilwomen Billie Coates and Desirae Christiansen. Their
contributions to the town have been so appreciated. We wish them the best in their future endeavors. We are
looking forward to working with two new councilmen, Aaron Peterson and David Sorensen.

Our staff, Catherine Bartholomew, Van Malmgren, Kara Peterson, Grant Hansen, and Cathy Connelly
are honorable, dedicated and driven to keep our town running efficient and in top form. We would not have
the high caliber community without their continued public service.

Lastly, we appreciate so much the many citizens and organizations who take pride and contribute so
much to our town that really make it the most peaceful, beautiful, enjoyable town in the Great State of Utah!

Sincerely,
Mayor, John P. Christensen
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